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10 January 2011

Panel Secretariat
GPO Box 3415
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Notification of Withdrawal of Development Application (EIS & SIS) for Extensions
to Hutley Drive, Lennox Head

DA No.: 2010/683
APPLICANT: Ballina Shire Council
PROPERTY: Hutley Drive unformed road reserve, Lennox Head:;

Unformed road reserve, Skennars Head;

Lot 10 DP 851865, North Creek Road, Lennox Head;

Lot 5 DP 253428, No. 290 North Creek Road, Skennars Head; and
Lot 3 DP 253428, No. 270 North Creek Road, Skennars Head

DETAILS OF THE Development Application 2010/683 — Southern Extension to Hutley
PROPOSAL.: Drive, Lennox Head

Please be advised that the abovementioned Development Application has been 'formally
withdrawn pursuant to Clause 52 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation
2000 and is no longer active.

It is anticipated that a further development application will be submitted to Council in the
future, and upon receipt, Council will formally advise the Panel Secretariat of the lodgement
of the revised application.

Should you have any enquiries on this matter please contact Mr Hugh Johnson of Council’s
Regulatory Services Group on (02) 6686 1254.

Yours faithfully
od Willis

Group Manager
Regulatory Services
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